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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“Pike Road, we hope you had a great start to the school year! It is so exciting to see our students return to the classroom, and we 
can’t wait to see all the Patriots accomplish this year. As the school year kicks off, we want to say a special thank you to all of the 
teachers, administrators, staff, and parents who work so hard to encourage and enrich the lives of our community’s youth.  

This month, we encourage you to get involved with the Pike Road Arts Council. Their continuous calendar of community events 
includes the ongoing Abstractions Art Show, as well as an upcoming Art Talk & Afternoon Tea featuring local artist Cathy Gerachis 
and her unique form of art. Visit the Pike Road Arts Council on Facebook to learn more! 

Then, don’t forget to tune in to Mondays with the Mayor on Aug. 29. We’ll be live on the MAX Round Table from the Pike Road 
Veterans Pavilion, and we’ll preview all the great things coming up this fall! We are excited about our September, October and 
November events. There is a full calendar of engagement coming very soon! 

More events and activities are happening across our growing community. Learn more, get in touch, and get involved by finding us on 
social media – just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. As always, we will continue to pray for you, and 
we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 

http://bit.ly/2onywJO
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